
Structured Systems 4 Student Success (SS4SS)
incorporates the Teaching Expanding Appreciating
Collaborating Cooperating Holistic (TEACCH) approach:
a systematic, evidence-based instructional framework
that emphasizes the use of visual supports to provide
students meaning, promote independence, while at the
same time capitalizing on the individual strengths of
each student. Participants will learn:

• the principles & research base for structured
teaching.

• how to apply structured teaching principles to
support students of varying ages & ability levels.

• how to implement structured teaching in a variety of
settings including special education classrooms,
general education classrooms, & the community.

• how to teach students to use structured teaching
components.

• how to “re-structure” systems when students are not
responding positively.

The Mid-Ohio ESC ʻSS4SSʼ professional development
series, aligns with the “philosophy of change”
associated with “#Each Child, Means Each Child:”
(Ohioʼs plan to improve learning experiences &
outcomes for students with disabilities) through
supporting educators to create highly successful
learning environments, one where utilizing the
aforementioned strategies will increase learning,
communication, socialization, & the overall success of
the student!

STRUCTURED
SYSTEMS 4
STUDENT SUCCESS

EVENT DETAILS
Presenter:
Ang Fetter, Educational Consultant

Time:
8:30am—3:30pm (Lunch on your own)

Location:
890 West Fourth Street
Mansfield, Ohio 44906

Cost:
Client: Free |Non-Client: $200

Registration:
www.moesc.net/register

SESSION DETAILS

SERIES A

SERIES B

September 27 – 30, 2021

January 18 – 21, 2022

MOESC.NET


